
 

 

 

 

The Health Plan will implement the following new Medical Policies 

effective January 1, 2022. 

• Gender Affirmation 

• COVID-19 Treatment 

Note: Affected lines of business are outlined on each available policy. Policies can be 

located at healthplan.org/providers/resources/policies/medical-policies 

 


